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Correspondence from

Susan and Phil Tarczon




Hello Peninsula Township Board,

It has come to our attention that the Board
Is contemplating placing a Headlee rollback
proposal on the November ballot to
Increase tax revenues for the Township.
We also understand a consultant was hired
by the Township to study the issue, but the
results of that study are not yet available.

We strongly encourage the Board to hold
off putting this proposal on the November
ballot. It only makes sense to utilize the
data we are paying for, which we can’t do
until the report is available. Also, as strong
supporters of our hard-working Township
government, we still want us collectively to
be fiscally responsible. | would expect most
Township residents would feel similarly and
want to have a very good case made before
we are asked to increase taxes on all of us.

Please wait until we have the report and



have more fully vetted this possible action
with the residents. Thank you for your
consideration.

Susan and Phil Tarczon
15763 Smokey Hollow Road



